
Marathon  Weekend  Scavenger
Hunt

List of Prizes

The fourth annual Downtown Run will be held in conjunction
with the New Bedford Half Marathon on Sunday, March 18, 2012
from 12 – 5 pm. Downtown New Bedford, Inc. organized this
event and produced a brochure and map guiding visitors (can be
viewed/printed  at  the  bottom  of  this  article)  to  the
participating businesses to eat, drink, shop. The “scavenger
hunt” style event will be enjoyable for families and kids of
all ages getting their map stamped from all the businesses
allows participants to win great prizes.

This scavenger hunt styled event will lead participants to
great prizes. Find each of the following businesses on the
Downtown Run map, get the boxes stamped and drop off by 5 pm
at listed locations to be eligible to win great prizes donated
by our generous supporters. Drawings will take place at 6 pm.
(you need not be present to win – we will contact all prize
winners).

Free parking and shuttle service will be available in the Elm
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Street Garage and at the Whale’s Tooth Parking lot on Route 18
courtesy of the City of New Bedford and the Harbor Development
Commission. Please feel free visit our web-site to download a
copy of the brochure/map at www.downtownnb.org.

PLEASE PATRONIZE THE FOLLOWING RESTAURANTS, SHOPS, MUSEUMS,
AND GALLERIES WHO HAVE SPONSORED THIS EVENT: Braza Rotisserie,
Brick Pizzeria, Buttonwood Park Zoo, Cafe Arpeggio, Cape Air;
Cork Wine & Tapas Bar, Freestone’s City Grill, No Problemo,
Pizzans Pizzeria, Pour Farm Tavern, Rose Alley Ale House,
Waterfront Grill, be jeweled, The Bedford Merchant, Carter’s
Clothing & Footwear, Gallery 65 on William. L Knife and Sons,
Marriott Fairfield Inn, Moby Dick Retail, New Bedford Art
Museum, New Bedford Whaling Museum, Ocean Explorium, Seaport
Inn and Marina, SeaStreak MV, TL6 the Gallery, The Greater New
Bedford Community Health Center and the YMCA .
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